CADDO NATION
NOTICE REGARDING TRIBAL TAGS

The Caddo Nation is addressing the tribal tag issue that
has recently been brought to light, and we want to keep
our community informed about the situation. The matter at
hand arises from a memorandum by the Oklahoma
Department of Public Safety, outlining the circumstances
under which tribal members in Oklahoma may use a tribal
tag in lieu of a state-issued tag. The memorandum,
however, does not align with our understanding and has

been implemented without notice or consultation with the
Caddo Nation.

The Caddo Nation is actively working with our legal team
to understand the issue and how it will affect Caddo
Nation members with tribal tags. We will provide updates
as we uncover more details. Our commitment is to address
this matter in a manner that upholds the sovereign rights
and interests of the Caddo Nation and its members. We
appreciate the understanding and patience of our
community during this process. Further information will be
shared as soon as it becomes available.




